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13th November 

 
Please ensure you have selected your 

children’s meals by Sunday 15th 
November.  

Lunch options 

 
December 18th- Last day of Autumn Term 
Dec 21st-Jan 1st- CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
January 4th- SPRING TERM STARTS 
 

 
There is an increasing amount of 

outstanding balances for school lunches 
each week.  Please can you ensure that 
your weekly lunch bill is cleared before 

the start of each week 

 
 

Wow what a week, and our children didn’t let us 
down.  A massive thank you to all the children for 

taking part in the competition.  We are thrilled that 
Class 3 were the overall winners within Aspire each 

earning themselves 5000 coins. 
Also a massive well done to the following children 

who ranked in the top 10 students of Aspire. 
In 1st place Ben N, 2nd place Tamsyn W, 4th place Billy 

U 6th place Harvey R, 8th Oliver S and 10th Peter S. 

As we have entered another lockdown 
period, we have seen an increase in 

families whose personal circumstances 
have changed.    

If this has happened to yourselves, you may 
now be eligible for free school meals. 

 
    Claiming is very easy, simply follow the 

link below.  You will get an email back 
confirming if your child/ren is eligible or 

not.   
Free school meals application 

 
We have a vacancy for a Teaching assistant/ 
lunchtime supervisor.  The role will be a total 
of 24 hours per week.  Please share our social 

media posts about the role to anyone you 
think may be interested.  The closing date is 

the 19th November. 
 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/188/current-
vacancies/careers/2663/teaching-assistant-

lunchtime-supervisor-warbstow-primary-academy 

mailto:hello@warbstow.org.uk
http://www.warbstow.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GO4zX2vnTqdFlVm9JwIMG1pURFU4VDY4RjZBNlM0QUg4RDlCNENOUVdDNi4u
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/application-for-free-school-meals-and-pupil-premium/
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/188/current-vacancies/careers/2663/teaching-assistant-lunchtime-supervisor-warbstow-primary-academy
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/188/current-vacancies/careers/2663/teaching-assistant-lunchtime-supervisor-warbstow-primary-academy
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/188/current-vacancies/careers/2663/teaching-assistant-lunchtime-supervisor-warbstow-primary-academy
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Dear Parents/Carers 

Well done to our maths competition SumDog super stars this week! You 

have made us proud; our names shine bright across the Aspire Trust and 

strike fear into other schools who tremble at our feet. 

I continue to hear positive feedback about our new drop off and pick up 

procedures at school. However, can I remind all that I do not want vehicles 

to drop off outside the school gates or pick up from vehicles from outside 

the school gate as this causes blind spots and endangers our children’s 

safety. 

Lastly, I write to let you know that Mr Mark Griffith, (Teaching Assistant, 

Lunchtime Supervisor and Premises manager) will sadly be leaving 

Warbstow Primary Academy after 7 years of outstanding service on the 4th 

December. I may be the first to wish him well and thank him for all his hard 

work and commitment, but I know I will not be the last. Miss Hicks will be 

organising the collection for his leaving gift and will insure he does not get 

this newsletter! 

Best regards 

Mr S Elis 

Head of School 
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